
Enrollment Confirmation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We are excited to confirm the enrollment of your child, [Child's Name], in our Youth Summer 

Programs at [Library Name]. The program will run from [Start Date] to [End Date], and will 

include a variety of fun and educational activities. 

Program Details: 

• Location: [Library Address] 

• Schedule: [Days and Times] 

• Age Group: [Age Range] 

• Cost: [Cost/Fees, if applicable] 

We encourage you to prepare for the program by ensuring your child brings the following items: 

• A packed lunch (if applicable) 

• A water bottle 

• Any required materials (if specified) 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact us at [Library 

Phone Number] or [Library Email Address]. 

We look forward to a summer filled with excitement and learning! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Library Name] 


